

BOTSWANA BUREAU OF STANDARDS

Member of International Organization for Standardization (ISO)

REF: BS/SD/2.25

2018-03-21

Mr Martin Neureiter
President
CSR Company international
P.O Box 60381
Gaborone

Dear Mr Martin Neureiter

Letter of Appreciation for Participating in the Development of Botswana Standards

On behalf of the Standards Council and management of the Botswana Bureau of Standards, please accept my sincere gratitude for the participation of your organization in the development and promotion of Botswana Standards as represented by:

Name of TC Member:

Ms Felista Mweki

Ms Freda Mburunga

Technical Committee:

GDP-8: Social Responsibility

Through your contribution, Botswana has established national standards that support industrial development, trade and consumer protection as well as the diversification of the country's economy.

We look forward to your continued support in standardization work.

Yours sincerely,

Masego B B Marobela (Mrs)

MANAGING DIRECTOR